Bobbie Walthall

To: Diane Stoddard
Subject: RE: We need Mike as Mayor.

From: Lynne & Charley [mailto:charleytree@sunflower.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 6:13 AM

To: Leslie Soden; Mike Amyx; Stuart Boley; Matthew Herbert; Diane Stoddard
Subject: We need Mike as Mayor.

We thank Mike for the tremendous amount of time he has dedicated over the years to our city.
We need him again - now.

Charley & Lynne Crabtree
4229 Timberline Court



